## Julie Thompson

From:

Nick Cooling <campaigns@good.do>

Sent:

Saturday, 1 October 2016 2:13 PM

To:

fam

Subject:

Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

It is an opportune time for the Parliment to take direct action to reduce access to problem gambling in Tasmania.

The greatest financial and social burden from gambling arises in lower socio-economic regions.

As a GP I see the direct and indirect impact of gambling on patients and families especially from these regions.

It is time for the government to not allow poker machine licences in these lower socioeconomic regions and protect the most vulnerable and their families of Tasmania.

This will mean less gambling revenue flowing to the government .... you too much give up your addiction to gambling taxes.

The future of healthy Tasmanians is within your hands

Yours sincerely, Dr Nick Cooling General Practitioner

This email was sent by Nick Cooling via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at <a href="mailto:campaigns@good.do">campaigns@good.do</a>, however Nick provided an email address (<a href="mailto:nick.cooling@utas.edu.au">nick.cooling@utas.edu.au</a>) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Nick Cooling at nick.cooling@utas.edu.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit <u>www.dogooder.co</u> To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: <u>www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html</u>